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Attendance:  96.9%         Our Target Attendance: 97%
Punctuality:  99.64%       Our Target Punctuality: 99%
Class Punctuality Prize:  Year 5 & Year 6           

Clore Shalom School

Dear Parents

Thank you to everyone who donated a present to Camp Simcha and donated money for Mitzvah Week. It is much appreciated 

Children who have come to see me with good work this week: Arabelle, Billie, Chase, Ellie, Louis, Maisie  

If you would like to see more about what we have been discussing in assembly, please click here:  
 
OPAL Zoom 
 
A reminder that all parents are invited to a brief evening zoom to receive information about OPAL, our exciting new playground development project.
The meeting will start at 8.00pm promptly on 12th December, and will last approximately 20 minutes. There is no financial ‘ask’, it is purely for parents
information and we would love to see you.  
Joining details here.  
 
Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 27th November: Year 6 Assembly 8.45 am 
Thursday 28th November: Parents Evening 
Friday 29th November: Choir performing in Kabbalat Shabbat – all choir parents welcome 
Wednesday 4th December: Parents Evening  
Friday 6th December: Parent Kabbalat Shabbat (not on original dates for diary). Please note this is the last parents’ Kabbalat Shabbat of term.  
Monday 9th December: PTA Chanukah Disco  
Friday 13th December: PTA Chanukah Fair (details to follow) 
Monday 16th December: Chanukah presentation (Reception) 
Tuesday 17th December: Chanukah presentation (Years 1-3) 
Wednesday 18th December: Chanukah presentation (Years 4-6) 
 
Packed Lunches 
Can I please remind parents that packed lunches should not contain sweets, biscuits or chocolate. Children may have a plain biscuit or a small piece of
cake for dessert.   
 
Class imessage groups 
Several classes seem to have developed imessage groups where the children are messaging each other outside school. Could I please ask that if your
class has such a group, that they are monitored nightly by parents as they are becoming rife with bullying and inappropriate comments. 
Children are also threatening to ‘block’ one another from the group in school and this is causing distress.   
I would strongly advise against such groups especially in the younger years, and I would encourage parents not to allow their children to join. If your
child is part of one of these groups, please can you talk to them about appropriate behaviour within the group.  
 
PR/Marketing advice 
We are looking to start a parent advisory group to help us with marketing, PR and social media presence. The idea is to meet termly to ensure that the
school is marketed effectively, which would support both our admissions and teacher recruitment. If you have professional expertise in this area and
would like to volunteer some time to school, please could you email the school office. Thanks so much.  
  
CLORE Awards 
Please keep working on your term 1 challenge to reach your CLORE award 2024. Records of challenges should be given to your class teacher, along with
your CLORE award book to sign. 
 
RSE Parent consultation meeting  
We are updating our RSE (relationships and sex education) policy and will be circulating it to parents soon as part of our duty to consult our community.
I would like to invite parents to a consultation morning on 12th December at 9.00 am. I will discuss with parents our RSE curriculum and it will be a
chance to raise any questions or concerns. We are also delighted to welcome Sarah Bronzite from Keshet UK who will talk to parents about the LBTQ+
elements of our curriculum and chair a wider discussion and questions from parents about introducing sexuality based issues to children and how to
approach childrens’ questions at home. If you would like to attend this consultation meeting, please email admin. 
 

https://padlet.com/head768/clore-shalom-assemblies-2024-25-ny615jf2rz5hupnv
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/5971168680?pwd=kvAqMaNRhZY67j3ogMMDU6GTqosdQQ.1&omn=76255716429


Kerem School Parents event 
Kerem have extended this invitation to us if any parents would like to attend: 
 
21st Century Parenting: 'Exploring what works for you and your family' 
At Kerem we are holding a series of talks to support parents under the theme of 21st Century Parenting and would like to invite you and your
families to join us for our inaugral 2024 talk, led by Lisa Barry, an experienced educational psychologist who has worked with families, children,
and schools for over 25 years.   
 
The session is called 'Exploring What Works for You and Your Family' and will take place  on Monday, 2nd December at 7:30 pm. Lisa has a
strong background in both local authority and the voluntary sector, and she specialises in parental support workshops so we do encourage you to
join us! We are asking for a donation of £10 per person, which will go toward funding future talks.   
 
To help us plan accordingly and to receive further details of location, please complete this form or email asharman@keremschool.co.uk by
Wednesday 20th November.   
 
If you are not able to attend the talk but would like to be kept up to date with future events, please do also complete the form. We look forward to
sharing this event with you and are grateful for your involvement in supporting our community’s wellbeing. 
 
Welcome to our new school councillors 
Reception: Pearl and Mason 
Year 1: Ellie and Ella W 
Year 2: Max and Sophia 
Year 3: Jodie and Cody 
Year 4: Flora and Amelia 
Year 5: Cole and Mia  
Year 6: Talia and Leo H

Shabbat Shalom

Gemma Blaker

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnsIERb_6AKeIpSiQ4xXgW60Aq39jFDja-kwaTbe0QCg2TCQ/viewform
mailto:asharman@keremschool.co.uk


Book Reviews

Reception : Aidan - Peace at Last
Year 1: Jessie - The Runaway Pea

Year 3: Amelia - Hetty and Robin and the Prickly Hedgehog.
Year 4: Sienna C - Lottie Brooks Essential Guide to Life



Reception:  Emily
Year 1: Dexter
Year 2: Albie 
Year 3: Ella

Year 4: Bella G
Year 5:  Maya 
Year 6: Taylor

Do you think you may be eligible for Free School Meals?  Call us for support or advice or email
senco@cloreshalom.herts.sch.uk in complete confidence.  

Class Reminders
Year 1: Please send small junk modelling items for our science lesson on Thursday








